Hi there,
The CGCA has no objection to the proposals for 2016/0713/P, 21-31 Oxford Street WC1A 1AP.

Best wishes,
Meredith




21-31 NEW OXFORD STREET, LONDON WC1A 1BA
NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENTS TO PLANNING PERMISSION 2014/5964/P DATED 30/03/15

Application for planning permission: 2016/0713/P

The Bloomsbury Association has reviewed the supportive illustrative views uploaded to the Council's planning web page on 15 and
17 March 2016. We have no further comments to add on the non-material amendments.

The objection to the original application 2014/5964/P, as set out in our letter dated 16 November 2014, still stands.

Stephen Heath
On behalf of the Bloomsbury Association



